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Hello everyone, Here is correspondence from WSO that might be of interest - -

Hi Sandra,

Greetings from your World Service Office. Thanks for your question regarding when the
new daily reader, A Little Time for Myself (B-34) will be available in large print.

Additional formatting options for the book, including large print and ebook versions, have
not been determined at this time, as there are several factors to consider. However, you
may be interested to know that before the editing of the book even began, test studies were
done with Al-Anon volunteers to determine what font style, font size, amount of white space,
and word count on each page would be most appropriate for comfortable reading. This was
followed through in the development of the drafts and the design of the final result. When
compared to the regular print editions of our previous daily readers, there is a noticeable
difference.

Thanks again for sharing the question, Sandra, and for all you do for Al-Anon. Best wishes
for continued peace and serenity in the Al-Anon program.

Yours in service,

Tom Coffey
Associate Director--Literature

All my best in service
Sandra F.
Area 9 Literature Coordinator
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